
Host a pudding 
making workshop

Get together for a festive fundraiser and put your 
pudding making skills to the test.

The last Sunday in November is 
a great time to make a Christmas 
pudding. Traditionally, Christmas 
puddings are made around four 
to six weeks before Christmas. 
Doing this will help the flavours 
of your pudding be just right!

 
Your house might be the right location 
but if you’re looking for a bit more 
space, make sure the place you hold 
your workshop has a well-equipped 
kitchen and space for everyone to 
make their Christmas pudding!

 
Let people know about your workshop. 
And don’t forget to tell them if they 
need to bring any equipment 
or ingredients.

If you’re providing ingredients for 
your attendees, roughly divide up 
ingredients for those attending.

 
Now it’s time to start thinking about 
raising money! You could ask for 
a donation from each attendee, 
set up a JustGiving page, or even 
start delivering your puds in return 
for donations.

Fix a date

Find a location

Spread the word
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